

December 7, 2021

Mr. Eric Scott, Reclamation Specialist
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

**RE: Burnco Colorado, LLC, File No. M-2002-120-Bernhardt Gravel Mine TR1; Request to
Extend Decision Date**

Dear Mr. Scott:

On behalf of Burnco Colorado, LLC., we waive our right to a decision by December 10, 2021 and respectfully request that the Division postpone its decision on the application until January 10, 2021 to allow time to address comments and responses to the October 22, 2021 comments and the local floodplain agency comments received on November 26, 2021. Please feel free to call me if you have any questions at 303.833.1416 x 202.

Sincerely,

CIVIL RESOURCES, LLC



Andy Rodriguez, P.E.
Project Manager

J:\Bestway-213\bernhardt\Technical Revision 10-4-2021\Extension 2-12-7-21.doc